
A Message from Scott K. Cowart, Superintendent 

Welcome Back to School! 

Our vision is to be recognized as a premier school district, and our purpose is to positively change lives. 

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, we feel that it is important to provide you with helpful 

resources to get your student(s) off to a great start. 

This resource page contains the following information: 

 2018-2019 Instructional Calendar

 Open House Schedules

 Start and End Times

 Meal Prices

 School Contact Information

Please also remember to follow your child’s school on Facebook throughout the year for additional 

information, updates, and event details. 

Thank you for choosing Carroll County School System! We look forward to a premier year. 

Scott K. Cowart 

Superintendent 
Carroll County Schools 


